
 

Summer Adventure Camp Update – July 2022       3rd March 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We are already over half way through the school year, meaning that the year 7 and 8 camp will soon be here. I 
would like to keep you informed about the upcoming meetings and information that you and your child will need. 

Please ensure you have made a note of your rotation date. These are shown here: 

Rotation 1: Sunday 10th July - Tuesday 12th July (7A1, 7A2, 7B1, 7B2 & 7N1)  
Rotation 2: Tuesday 12th July - Thursday 14th July (7N2, 7P1, 7P2, 7T1 & 7T2)  
Rotation 3: Thursday 14th July - Saturday 16th July (7S1, 7S2, 8P1, 8P2, 8S1, 8S2, 8T1 & 8T2)  
Rotation 4: Saturday 16th July - Monday 18th July (8A1, 8A2, 8B1, 8B2, 8N1 & 8N2) 
 
Payment reminder 
Here is a reminder of the upcoming payments. These payments should be made on time via your Wisepay account. If 
you are having any issues then please contact myself on the following email campenquiries@greatsankey.org  
 

4th March £32 

1st April £32 

7th May  £32 

 
Medical Form 

In order for your child to attend the camp we need you to complete the electronic medical form. This needs to have 
the most recent and up to date information on for your child. If there are any changes to the information provided 
then please contact the team directly on the camp enquires email address. If your child has a specific medical 
condition please provide as much detail as possible on the medical form, one of the team may contact you for more 
information if needed. You need to complete 1 medical form per child, this is to be completed by the 30th April 
2022.  

https://forms.office.com/r/GQ0MvGucwV  

 Parent Meeting 

You are invited to attend an information evening at Great Sankey High School in Barrow Hall Theatre regarding the 
upcoming camp.  
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The meeting will be held on Thursday 5th May. If your child is attending on Rotation 1 or Rotation 2 your slot time is 
5:30pm. If your child is attending camp on Rotation 3 or Rotation 4 your slot time is 6:30pm. We ask that you arrive 
at the Barrow Hall Theatre entrance 5 minutes before your allotted time you will need to sign in before entering the 
hall. Prior to this meeting you will need to have completed the medical form and will have received a camp 
information booklet.  

All information regarding the camp will be delivered during the presentation and there will be time allocated for asking 

questions. However, should you wish to discuss anything more privately the camp leaders will be in attendance and 

will be willing to take any questions after the presentation. If you are unable to attend the evening but would like to 

query anything, please do not hesitate to get in contact with one of our camp leaders via email.  

 
If there are any issues with the information provided or your child can no longer attend the camp, please can you 
contact myself on the following email campenquiries@greatsankey.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Julie Binks  
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